
Penrith South Public School is presently inviting enrolments for Kindergarten 2018.  

Enrolment packages are available from the school’s office. 

We look forward to working with you as your child starts their school journey. 

 

172-190 Jamison Road,  South Penrith NSW 2750 

www.penrithsth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

School Office Hours  
Mon-Fri  8.30am to 3.00pm 

Phone: 4721 3160 
(The office is not open in the school holidays.) 

 


